
Thank you to those who took the time to share a 
bucketfilling idea this past year.                                          

As we visited schools throughout the country, we 
were impressed and happy with the many bucketfilling 
bulletin boards we were proudly shown and thought 
we’d close the year by sharing a few with you. 
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